


February 8, 2012

L. Randolph Skidmore
Coombs &Dunlap
1 ~ 11 Division Street
fVapa, CA 94559

Re: Swanson Winery

Dear Randy:

809 Coombs Street T: 707.252.7122

Napa, CA 94559 F: 707.255.6£376

RICHARD MENDELSON
rmendelson@dpf-law.com

Thanks for your letter dated February 7, 2012. My clients, Clarke and Elizabeth
Swanson, appreciate your clients' input on the winery project. Per your request, I want
to confirm that the Swansons will record the deed restrictions upon issuance of the final
cNrtificate of occupancy for the winery.

R~M:jk

cc;: W. Clarke Swanson, Jr.
Chris Cahill

Sincerely,

DICKENSON, PEATMAN & FOGARTY

Richard Mendelson

www.dpf-law.com
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